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Brian K. Cherry 
Vice President 
Regulatory Relations

Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
77 Beale St., Mail Code B10C 
P.O. Box 770000 
San Francisco, CA 94177

Fax: (415)973-7226

March 6, 2014

Paul Clanon 
Executive Director 
California Public Utilities 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102

Commission

Subject: Class “H” Circuit on North Side of KamnAvenue, Carruthers CA.

Dear Mr. Clanon:

In accordance with General Order 95, Rule 31.3 - Avoidance of Conflicts and 
Crossings, Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E) hereby provides notice that 
PG&Eproposes to install a new overhead KS'line in Carruthers California on the 
north side of KamnAvenuefrom the intersection of Blythe and Kamrito the 
intersection of Marks and Kamm. The ne\£KVline will run parallel to an existing 
line on the south side of KamnAvenue thereby occupying both sides of the 
thoroughfare.

As required by Rule 31.3, we enclose‘(d)description of the route and configuration 
of the lines” and (2) “copies of letters showing mutual consent for such occupancy by 
all pole using line operators having service oareastes in the general vicinity of the 
length of thoroughfare concerned.”

Wewould appreciate receiving an acknowledgementof this letter at your earliest 
opportunity.

Sincerely,

Brian K. Cherry
VP, Regulatory Relations

Attachment

cc: RaymoncFugere, Safety and Enforcement Division
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